
WPP Scangroup PLC (the Company) notes the Determination of the Office 
of the Data Protection Commissioner against the Company, WPP plc and 
Control Risks Group (the Respondents) following an investigation into 
allegations of serious misconduct made in relation to the former Chief 
Executive Officer of the Company, Bharat Thakrar.

The Respondents disagree with the Determination and are considering an 
appeal.

Patricia Ithau

Group Chief Executive Office
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PRESS RELEASE
Statement on ODPC Determination dated 25th October 2024.

DISCLAIMER: This press release is for information purposes only. As a matter of policy, the Capital Markets Authority 
assumes no responsibility for the correctness of the statements appearing in this press release.


